August 7, 2007

Mr. Marshall Sloane
Sloane Enterprises LLC, PO Box 240
Medford, MA 02155

AND


Mayor Michael J. McGlynn
Medford City Hall
85 George P. Hassett Drive, Room 202
Medford, MA 02155

Dear Sir,

For the positive development of Medford Square and the Medford community as a whole, I respectfully express my interest in seeing a coffee shop or similar business which would allow residents a place to socialize move into the space previously leased by Papa Gino’s Pizza on Salem Street.

In line with the mandate of the Medford Square Revitalization Committee, I would like to see the space occupied by an active business that would attract significant pedestrian traffic and would stay open in the evenings until perhaps 10:00PM and on weekends in a similar manner. I believe that this vision is supported by many local residents and would contribute greatly to the continued revitalization
of Medford Square by drawing people to the Square and help capitalize on the Square’s existing cultural assets, such as Springstep, the Chevalier Theatre, the 13Forest Gallery, and the surrounding restaurants.

Thank you for your continuing commitment to the Medford community and
for considering this request. 

Sincerely,

Your Name
Your Street Address

